
Aug 19 for 23 Aug 
 
Whist: Tonight, Friday August 23, in the Village Hall at 7.30pm, our usual fortnightly whist 
drive with raffle. Refreshments included. 
 
Emm Gee 60: The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 28, in the Village Hall at 
2.30pm. New members are always welcome. 
 
Knit and Natter: The next MMPS knit and natter will take place at St John’s Church on 
Tuesday, August 27, at 10am. 
 
Treasure Hunt: On Sunday, September 1, from 2pm at the village hall. All clues are taken 
from the surrounding village areas and you should travel approx. 12 miles by car to complete 
the course. Main roads have been avoided so you should be able to get out of your car to 
seek some answers. Entrance fee is £2 per person and scoring will be based on correct 
answers, time taken and mileage readings. There will be cash prizes. Some light 
refreshment will be available upon your return to the hall and the bar will also be open. 
Contact Chris for further information 01767 640242. 
 
Split Whiskers: On Saturday, September 21, back by popular demand, this rock and blues 
band will be playing at the village hall.  Doors open at 7pm, 2 course hot supper, licensed 
bar, raffle and open the box. Tickets, £10 available now from Carolyn 01767 640727. 
 
Village Hall: Get the following future event dates in your diary and watch out for further info. 
October 12, Folk concert with StrangeWorld; October 19, Cabaret Evening with Regina 
Dwight and guest artist Eva Ladiva, of the voice fame. This lady can really sing. 
 

Coffee Morning: Held, Saturday last, August 17, at Village Farm, 4 St Johns Road, by kind 
invitation of Miss Matthews.There were stalls, a raffle, tea and coffee served during the 
morning. Raffle winners were Mrs I Randall, Mrs R Prigmore, Mrs D Jones, Mrs E Robinson, 
Mrs R Hakewell, Mrs J Nicholson, Miss Grace Carthy, Mr L Eaton, Mrs M Lingwood. All 
proceeds in aid of Keech Cottage Hospice and the Methodist Homes for the Aged. 
 
St John’s Church: The Revd. L Klimas welcomed a large congregation to the popular 
monthly Song of Praise Service held on Sunday evening, and led the opening prayers.  
Introduction to hymns were given by Revd. G Orpin, Mr B Buck, Mr G Horner, Mr S Mercer, 
Mrs M Ebbage, Mrs P Whitworth and Ms C Whaley.  
Intercessions were led by the Revd. L Klimas and sidespersons were Ms J Warren and Ms 
G Bird, who also served refreshments after the service. 
The next Songs of Praiseservice will be on Sunday, September 15, at 6pm. All very welcome 
to join in. 
 

Church Services: St John the Evangelist, 9am, All Age Communio 

 


